
2019 - 2020 Commodores report

KKRYS


We have had another successful year with our sailing numbers 
staying high with a steady flow of new members.

My main consideration is that we are happy at 

club level sailing.( members enjoying their day out )

We continue to have a good rapport with Keri Sailing and also 
the Waka Ama guys.

We donated $250 towards Keri learn to sail for the replacement 
of the outboards that were taken.

( the motors could have been taken while we had the shed 
open )

Thanks to Barry for being our race officer in our last Northland 
champs. We had 20 competitors with a great first day breeze 
15 knots NW, followed by a fickle breeze on the Sunday.

Barry kept us on course throughout the weekend.


Alastair and I supported Neil in running the regatta at Kai Iwi 
lakes at which we had 43 starters.

I bought an oversupply of refreshments as per normal. We will 
use the left overs for our Keri event in mid November. The 
funds for running the Kai Iwi regatta came out of the entry fees.

I will continue to cater for the sailors, their partners and the 
volunteers in the way of refreshments, rum for the rum race as 
well as vouchers for the volunteers.


A big thank you to Alastair for 5 years as treasurer.

A big thank you to Neil for his recording of sailing results and 
all his web work.


cheers 

Doug Kane



